
SOUTHERN NEVADA

Third Party
Protection Plan
Help Prevent Termination
of Service

Request for Third Party Notification

Customer Information  (Please Print)

Customer’s Name ____________________________________

Mailing Address _____________________________________

Service Address (if different from mailing address)

City ______________________   State ______   Zip ________

Telephone Number(s) _________________________________

Account Number From Bill _____________________________

Customer’s Signature _________________________________

Date ______________________________________________

Third Party Information   (Please Print)

Name of Third Party 
to Be Notified _______________________________________

Mailing Address _____________________________________

Telephone Number(s) _________________________________

City ______________________   State ______   Zip ________

Third Party Signature ________________________________

Date ______________________________________________

Don’t forget ... both parties must sign!
NV Energy will incur no liability for failure to provide 
the requested notification.

Please return by mail to: 
NV Energy
P.O. Box 98910
Las Vegas, Nevada 89151
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THIRD PARTY PROTECTION PLAN:  
HELPING YOU PREVENT TERMINATION OF 
SERVICE WHENEVER POSSIBLE.

Unfortunately, it is sometimes necessary 
to terminate service to customers for non–
payment of past due bills. These customers are 
always sent written notification well before the 
date service is to be cut off.

When you are on the Third Party Protection 
Plan, and you receive a termination of service 
notice — we mail a copy of the notice to the 
third party you designate. This third party can be 
anyone you know — a relative, friend, clergyman, 
social agency, civic organization — any person 
you choose.

Mailing the termination of service notice to a 
third party in no way obligates the third party 
to pay the bill or be responsible in any way 
for payment. However, it gives the third party 
ample time to take some form of action so that 
your service is  not terminated.

If you wish to take advantage of this plan, or if 
you know of someone who might benefit from 
it, please fill in the attached form and return it 
to us. Both parties involved must sign the form.

If you have any questions about the Third Party 
Protection Plan, please call Customer Service at 
(702) 402–5555.

PROTECTION FOR THE ELDERLY,  
DISABLED AND ILL

The Third Party Protection Plan is especially 
intended to protect customers who may be 
elderly, disabled, ill, require life–support 
equipment or who have language and reading 
problems. It can also be beneficial for persons 
who live alone or who are absent from home  
for extended periods of time.

Please Note
While we will make every effort to send a copy of 
a termination of service notice to the third party 
specified, the customer making such a request 
agrees that NV Energy will incur no liability for 
failure to provide the requested notification.

Third Party Protection


